South Dublin County Joint Policing Committee Report

The Joint Policing Committee met on 21st March, 2014 in County Hall, Tallaght, Dublin 24.

Documents presented at the meeting are available on  the CMAS  system. 

Attendance:  Committee Members

	Cllr. G. O’Connell (Chair)
	Mayor Cllr. D. Looney

	Cllr. P. Cosgrove
	Cllr. M. Devine

	Cllr. G. Kenny
	Cllr. W. Lavelle

	Cllr. J. Hannon
	D. McLoughlin

	B. Coman
	Michael Noonan

	Chief Superintendent D. Coburn
	J. Lawlor

	R. Dowds T.D.
	


In attendance: Superintendent Dermot Mann, Superintendent Peter Duff,  A. Byrne, W. Sheils, S. O’Gorman, A. Lane, N. Byrne, 

The following is a summary of the business of the JPC:

Foroige - Tallaght Youth Forum 

Trish Levins,  Ellen Kelly and David Rasiq from the Tallaght Youth Forum presented  their recent research into young peoples feeling in relation to safety issues.   It was agreed to make this information available to other committees and structures within South Dublin and the County Manager offered the assistance of South Dublin County Council in the dissemination of the research findings.
JPC Sub-group
Reports were presented on behalf of the Intimidation Sub-group.

Local Policing Fora

Reports were circulated on behalf of the three local policing in Tallaght, Clondalkin and North Clondalkin

Garda Reports

Reports were circulated by Chief Superintendent Coburn and by Superintendent Peter Duff.  
.
JPC Report 2013

A report was circulated on the work of the Joint Policing Committee for 2013.  This will be forwarded to the Garda Commissioner and the Minister for Justice.

The Chair, Cllr. Gus O’Connell closed this final meeting in advance of a new Council being elected on May 23.  He thanked all present for their interest and support of the work of the Committee.  The next meeting will take place in September following the election of a new Council and selection of members.
